
Mark Brown - OBJECTION: SSD - 5397: The Ribbon Sydney, 31 Wheat Rd. 

  
 
Dear Mr Brown, 
 
Re: OBJECTION: SSD - 5397: The Ribbon Sydney, 31 Wheat Rd.  
 
I am writing to you to add my voice to the overwhelming multitude of objections to this building 
project. This project represents poor planning and will no doubt detract from the beauty of Darling 
Harbour overall as well as having a insurmountable negative impact on the property in  
the area.  
 
I am concerned that the proposed size and height of the new building will significantly detract from 
the view of many residents surrounding the harbour, including myself, and as a result will negatively 
impact on property value and rental income.  
 
I strongly object to this project and I urge you to reconsider your approval of this project.  
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William Lee 
 

From:    William Lee <dr.wl.lee@gmail.com>
To:    "Mark.Brown@planning.nsw.gov.au" <Mark.Brown@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    28/10/2013 1:09 AM
Subject:   OBJECTION: SSD - 5397: The Ribbon Sydney, 31 Wheat Rd. 
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